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October 27, 2022 
 
 
Picnic Shelter Reservations – new online reservation system has launched 
 
Cowichan Valley, BC – The CVRD Parks & Trails Division has launched a new online picnic 
shelter reservation system through the RecCowichan registration portal, which is accessible via 
the CVRD website here: https://www.cvrd.ca/3501/Picnic-Shelter-Reservations.  All picnic shelter 
reservations at Bright Angel Park, Glenora Trails Head Park and Elsie Miles Park must be 
completed through this new online system. School groups who wish to reserve a picnic shelter 
will also complete their field trip approval process using this online system.  
 
Some important changes to the picnic shelter reservation process include: 
 

 reservations must be made a minimum of 7 days in advance of the rental date; 
 reservations can be made up to one year in advance; 
 once your reservation is complete, the details cannot be changed. 

 
Additional information about picnic shelter reservations, events and permits in CVRD parks is 
available here: https://www.cvrd.ca/3500/Park-Reservations-Events-Permits. 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 

Parks & Trails Division 
250.746.2660 
parks@cvrd.bc.ca  


